CHIEF REGISTRAR’S DIRECTIVES TO LEGAL PRACTITIONERS NO.2 OF
2014

| hereby direct that all legal practitioners operating law firm(s) and those legal practitioners
in the process of establishing a law firm must have a proper law firm letterhead, an
operational office phone line, and an operational fax line. Every law firm must have an agent
in that each division for the purpose of any agency;\.‘vork/duties that the law firm would
require to be carried out. ’

The abovementioned requirements must be maintained and readily available to the
members of the public. Further, the abovementioned requirements must be provided to the
Chief Registrar’s Office within two (2) weeks from the date of this Directive. And thereafter,
it must be provided in every application for issuance andfor renewal of a practising
certificate.

Mr. Yohan Liyanage
Chief Registrar, judicial Department

08" July 2014

RS



